Dear Student and Parent(s),

Welcome to fourth grade! I am so excited you will be joining us at the middle school. You will be required to read two books over the summer and keep a log of any additional reading. You will select two books from the color level you were reading at the end of third grade from the provided list. As you read, I would recommend making short annotations about each chapter. You may use sticky notes or write a few sentences on a piece of paper. You will have a writing assignment over the books you chose at the beginning of school. Your notes will help you remember the details about each book.

In addition to these two books, please utilize the reading log I have included and record everything you read this summer. If you run out of space, feel free to add more books to a separate piece of paper. I will collect your reading log on the first day of school. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me by email.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Prince

Fourth Grade Language Arts Teacher

tprince@hollandhall.org